
 

Boil Water Advisory to Consumers of 
Wilderness Waterworks LIFTED 

 

  

 

As of April 15, 2025, the Boil Water Advisory has been lifted for customers in the 
impacted area. 
 
The Boil Water Advisory was issued on April 13th after service interruption and loss of 
water pressure to some customers. 
 
A series of bacteriological samples were collected and sent to a state certified lab. All 
samples collected on April 13th and 14th were absent of both total coliform and E. coli 
bacteria. 
 
Residents can safely resume normal use of their tap water.  
 
For more information, visit www.rapidan.org.  
 
*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially 
those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, 
nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a 
public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.* 
 
This notice is being sent to you by Rapidan Service Authority.  
State Water System ID#: 6137999 
Date of Notice: 4/15/2025  

 


